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fAgenda of meeting was posted in the Tulsa County Administration Building Lobby at 3:28 
D.m. on Tuesday, November 12, 1996.) 

MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE 
NOVEMBER 14, 1776 

Chairman called the meeting to order at 9:30 a.m. and determined there was 

not a quorum present. Therefore, the meeting was recessed until 11:30 a.m. 

The meeting reconvened at 11:48 a.m., with the following members present: 
Robert N. Dick, Chairman; Lewis Harris. Member absent: John Selph. Others 
present: Sheriff Stanley Glanz, Jerry Griffin, Buck Rudd, Marshall Stewart, and 
pam Hayes. 

Chairman called the meeting to order at 11:48 a.m., and the following 
business was transacted: 

Glanz advised that John Milosovich, Voorhis & Associates, Inc., will be in 
Tulsa to pre-inspect the jail on Monday, November 18, 1996 to determine if the 
deficiencies listed in the three reports by the Department of Justice (D.0.J.) 
have been corrected. He added that the D.O.J. is scheduled to inspect the jail 
December 11-13, 19964. 

Dick said the COPS MORE 96 application had been deferred from a regular 

Bocce meeting for discussion at this management conference due to questions the 
commissioners wished to have answered. Harris said he had a preconference with 
riffin and had asked him to provide current statistics regarding law 

enforcement in unincorporated areas, of Tulsa County. Griffin distributed a 
Uniform. Crime Report. which compared.1990-1995 crime rates for this area. He | 
said the better the officers know their community and know the people who work 
in their community, the lower the crime rate. This program will assist the 
deputies and investigators in becoming better acquainted with the unincorporated areas. 
If technology can be used to compile information, the data collected will be readily availabl 
even when officers are moved to different districts or different shifts. Griffin said the Tu 
egiaonal Dispatch Center had been asked to help develop a community policing code to help 

i the computer system which allows broadcast faxing/calling will enable the Sheriffs Office 
keep in better contact with business owners by sending them monthly bulletins an crime 

tips, etc. Dick asked for a beat map showing where in the unincorporated areas officers are 
working. He also asked for reports at future Management Conference/Tulsa County 
Criminal Justice Authority meetings to provide updated information regarding haw this 
program is focussing on the unincorporated areas of Tulsa County. Dick asked.what the cost 
aquld be in subsequent years if the program could not be completed in one year. Griffin 

said the hardware is a one-time-only expense, and plans are to hire the secretary and crimina 
hnalyst as temporary employees for one year only. He added that an application could be 

submitted for up to three years with a 85%-75% split in matching funds, if more. time is 
hecessary. A motion was made by Harris, seconded by Dick, to approve the COPS MORE 
94 application and authorize execution by the Chairman. Motion carried. (CMF #1462044) 

BOARD IF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

Robert N. Dick, Chairman 

Meeting adjourned 12:07 a.m. 
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DETAILS OF THE ABOVE ARE AVAILABLE IN THE OGFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD 
OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS? 

rack information (number/type of call, time involved, location, etc.). He explained that use 
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